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DOL Will Be Targeting Texas Hospitality Industry in FY 2015
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Mike Abcarian’s article “DOL Will Be Targeting Texas Hospitality Industry in FY 2015” was featured

in the Texas Hotel and Lodging Association’s newsletter on January 30, 2015.

In the article, Mike discusses the importance of assessing potential risks now and creating an action

plan, in case of a DOL investigation.

To read the full article, please visit Texas Hotel and Lodging Association.
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